State of Né)_ffh Carolina

Human Trafficking Commission
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

This document constitutes a Memorandum of Understanding between the North Carolina Human Trafficking
Commission (NC HTC) and demonstrating our commitment to collaborate on behalf of
victims of human trafficking in North Carolina.

BACKGROUND

is submitting a grant proposal to the North Carolina Governor’s Crime Commission under
the Crime Victims’ Services Committee 2022 Request for Applications Funding Priorities, Section E
(Underserved Crime Victims) to provide core crisis intervention services to victims of human trafficking in
North Carolina (the Grant Proposal).

The NC HTC is the legislatively mandated leader of anti-human trafficking efforts in North Carolina per S.L.
2013-368. The Commission is housed in and staffed by the N.C. Judicial Branch.

STATEMENT OF COLLABORATION

The NC HTC and commit to collaborate on behalf of victims of human trafficking in
North Carolina by, among other things, sharing updates about implementation of the Grant Proposal,;
sharing information learned in implementation of the Grant Proposal about human trafficking in North
Carolina, including but not limited to incidence, demographics, and typology; and collaborating in
training, outreach, and awareness efforts.
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